
c/o 99 Henderson Drive

Inverness IV1 1SA

16/6/00.

Dear Mrs Mayhew,

It is very good of you to invite me to dinner

and I shall be delighted to come on July 4th.

I am as yet uncertain as to where exactly I

shall be staying in the south, but I will phone you

as soon as I am settled in London in order to

confirm the arrangements.  

With renewed thanks and best wishes, 

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Beauverie


